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As a voter in Oregon my whole adult life we have had mail in ballots, it makes voting 

accessible for people who have difficulty getting around or having to take off work or 

find childcare to be able to vote. There have never been issues of fraud and there is 

a good system in place to prevent fraudulent voting by signature matching. This is an 

obvious initiative to suppress voter turnout and should be considered an attempted 

assault on our constitutional right to equal access to vote. Vote no.  


